Frog Pond Lake

A Private Lake Community

Frog Pond Property Owners Association

We are pleased to welcome you to Frog Pond Lake located in Colmesneil, Texas. To
preserve the quality of the lake and maintain the stability of the dam and spillway the
FPPOA is a non-profit organization which was formed in 1997. Members are
encouraged to attend our bi-annual meetings each year in March and October.

The FPPOA Executive Board is comprised of President, Vice President, Secretary,
Treasurer, and 3 additional board members who meet on a quarterly basis. The Board’s
mission is to continually improve the lake’s water quality, spillway and member access
area to provide its members with an attractive special place to call home.

Thanks to member’s dues payment the Board has successfully improved the quality of
the lake over the years. The positive results of our efforts have been confirmed by
recent inspections from the TCEQ.

As property owners you share a portion of the responsibility for its support, we all have
a stake in the lake. Annual dues are $25.00; you will receive a statement in February;
you can remit payment by mailing your dues to FPPOA at P.O. Box 284; Colmesneil, TX
75938) or remit in person at the March Biannual Membership Meeting.

Additional donations are welcome
* General Fund
* Maintenance Fund
* Volunteer Fire Dept- we collect from the members and send as a community.
* Fish Fund- All fish stocking comes from independent private donations.

As a member of the FPPOA we encourage your input on issues and suggestions for
improvement projects of interest. You are also encouraged to volunteer for nomination
of an Executive Board position or volunteer on one of our many committees.



Maintenance Committee:
Chairman- Buck Johnson
Committee Members- Paul Dans, Steve Brown, Charles Edwards, Greg Askew

Website Committee- Julie Veronie

Newsletter Committee- Charles Clark

Fish Committee-
Chairman- Paul Dans
Committee Members- Steve Brown, Greg Askew

As a member of the FPPOA you will have access to the Frog Pond Lake website which
will allow you quick and easy access to information regarding the lake. You are also able
to use this website to effectively communicate with the Executive Board. The website
changes often to provide information on upcoming events of interest to members and
delivery of our newsletter.

Members will also be able to access our newly acquired Member Access Area for the
public boat launch area.

Please feel free to send any questions to the board at frogpondfppoa@gmail.com




